Due to the newly released congressional calendar that has Congress in recess the week we had planned to hold the American Medical Association's National Advocacy Conference (NAC) and Presidents' Forum, the decision has been made to reschedule the **NAC to February 8-10, 2011** and the **Presidents' Forum to February 7-8, 2011**.

The time frame/schedule of both meetings will remain the same; starting the NAC at 1:00 pm on February 8th and ending the afternoon of the 10th with break out sessions and the opportunity for Hill visits. The Presidents' Forum will begin late in the afternoon of the 7th and conclude at noon on the 8th.

I realize this may cause challenges for some of you, but a number of factors have left us without any other options. A formal announcement with more details will be coming soon. Thank you for your understanding.

Terri Marchiori Director, Federation Relations American Medical Association 312.464.5271 terri.marchiori@ama-assn.org

* * * * * * * * *

Sent by: American Medical Association * Helping doctors help patients 515 N. State Street Chicago, IL 60654

TO UNSUBSCRIBE: click <u>unsubscribe-county.evps@enews.ama-assn.org</u> to bring up a new e-mail message and click "send." No subject line is necessary. Or send a blank email to <u>unsubscribe-county.evps@enews.ama-assn.org</u>

You are currently subscribed as bklynacade@aol.com